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Dear Parents,

On Wednesday, April 10, 2024, the St. Joan of Arc School PTA will be holding its annual
“Race for Education.”

This annual Race has been a huge success and is one of the school’s largest
fundraisers. The funds raised will help keep tuition affordable, and will be put towards
school improvements and technology updates.

During the Race, students will walk by grade around a designated area for an assigned
amount of time. Each student will raise funds by asking family and friends to sponsor

them for the walk.

In a few weeks, you will receive an email with additional details on the Race and
instructions on how to start finding sponsors. Please keep an eye out!

Our school relies on the support from these fundraisers so your help with this Race is
essential to the success of this program and our school.

Thank you in advance!
Sincerely,
Sister Pat

and
Race Coordinators, Christine Sands & Nicole Onofrio



